
 
 
 

Class 1 Update 

Hi Chase and Charlie! 

I hope you are both well and have been able to get out and enjoy the sunshine. 

Lots of the other children are back in Class 1 now, and we have been busy learning 

about honey bees.  Have you seen any? Such busy little creatures! Perhaps you could 

have a go at drawing a bee, or find out some more about them. 

 

This week, we have been learning about coral reefs and the sorts of sea creatures that 

live there.  The children have painted some lovely fish, had a go at making seaweed 

and coral and learnt about reef sharks. 

 

 

We’ve also read Julia Donaldson’s “Sharing a Shell”.  Perhaps you have this book? 

The children worked together to retell the story and we learnt a little bit about hermit 

crabs.  Perhaps you could try to retell the story with words or pictures.  If you don’t 

have a copy, you can watch it online: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VpJumAZx1t8&safe=active 

We have also been practising Number Bonds to 10.  How many ways can you think of 

to make 10? Perhaps you could use building blocks or lego in two different colours to 

find out! 

I hope you are both well and look forward to seeing you. 

All the best, 

Mr. Sexton and Class 1. 
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